
From: Laura Getts
To: Arthur Koepsell - DNR
Subject: RE: Kinder Morgan CO2 CD 4 Groundwater Sundry Notice
Date: Thursday, October 23, 2014 9:30:03 AM

Good Morning Arthur,
 
Yes, I do agree. Thank you for the clarification.
 
Laura Getts | GIS Analyst & Permitting Specialist
(p) 970.564.9100 (c) 603.748.5175 | 215 N. Linden St., Suite B  Cortez, CO 81321
 

 

From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us] 
Sent: Thursday, October 23, 2014 7:05 AM
To: Laura Getts
Subject: Kinder Morgan CO2 CD 4 Groundwater Sundry Notice
 
Laura,
 
The number of water sources determined to unsuitable should be changed from 4 to 0.  That box
should only be used if there are wells present that cannot be used for sampling.  Please let me
know if you agree and I can make the change.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
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